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“Let the redeemed of the Lord say
so, whom he hath redeemed from
the hand of the enemy.” Ps. 107:2
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Thank you for praying!

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

“I will remember the works of the LORD: surely I will
remember thy wonders of old. I will meditate also of all
thy work, and talk of thy doings.” Psalm 77:11-12

Not only do we remember the “works of the LORD” and enjoy sharing
them with you, but we are so thankful for all He is doing here in Grenada.

May and June gave us the opportunity to honor our mothers and fathers
on their special days. In pre-school, we had a Mommy and Me Tea and on Mother’s
Day, we presented gifts to all the moms. This year we rejoiced when fourteen moms
indicated their desire to be godlier. We had an assortment of fathers, young and old, to
honor on Father’s Day. We are especially burdened for one young dad who listened, but
left the service unsaved.

One of our young ladies, Jammika, has had a rough life but has remained
faithful. We had the privilege of dedicating her baby to the Lord. Also, another young
lady, Destiny, visited the church from another community. We were thankful when she
gave her heart and life to the Lord. Please pray she will find a good church when she
returns home.

For several months, we have been in need of a steering rack for the
church van. We finally resorted to ordering one from the States. In route to us, the
boat caught fire and burned. When the salvaged team searched the damaged vessel, our
package was untouched by the fire and is again in route to us. We are thankful for your
response to our van fund that will replace this troublesome vehicle, and we look forward
to searching for a replacement vehicle.

We had a small program for pre-school graduation, five new students are
enrolled for next year, and with school closed, our summer projects have begun. To our
dismay, before school closed for the summer, activities began for the wicked carnival
season. Please pray for us because it is difficult to minister this time of year to people
who do not want to hear God’s “wonderful works.”

In Christ,

The Mathena’s
Grenada, West Indies
678-608-2173



